WELF CREEK

NUCLEAR OPERATING CORPORATION

John A Bailey February 13, 1991
Vice President
Operations NO 91-0046

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: NO 90-0267, dated October 17, 1990 from J. A. Balley,
WCNOC to NRC
Subject: Docket No, 50-482: Status of Operator Licenses

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC of & change in the status of
a licensed operator at Wolf Creek Generating Station. This notification is
being made in accordance with 10 CFR 50.74.

The Attachment to this letter provides the change in status of licensed
operators since the Reference wase transmitted. 1f ‘ou have any questions
concerning thiz matter, please contact me or Mr. H. K. Chernoff of my staff.

Very truly yours,

-::7f§%ﬁu« C:?'/A"““;*\
John A. Bailey
Vice President

COperations
JAB/eaem
Attachment
cct A. T. Howell (NRC), w/a
K. M. Kennedy (NRC), w/a
R. D. Martin (NRC), w/
J. L. Pellet (NRC), w/a
D. V. Pickett (NRC), w/a :
M, E. 8kow (NRC), w/a i
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Status of Operator Licenses and Certifications

The following individual held a Reactor Operator (RO) License at Wolf Creek
Generating Station (WCGS) but no longer is employed at WCGS,

Scott B. Lewis



